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 OUR ONLINE SAFETY CURRICULUM  

Term 2: Our online safety theme this term is ‘Online Bullying.’ We will be 

discus and describe appropriate ways to behave towards other people and 
why this is important. As a class, we will think carefully about how we speak 

to others online through chats and posts, as this might affect others people 

and their perception of us. We will discuss different ways bullying can happen 
and what that could look like but most importantly how we can prevent 

these situations escalating by getting help. We will explore strategies for 

effective reporting and intervention and how bullying and other aggressive 
behaviour relates to legislation. 

  
ProjectEvolve 

 
 

     
Are you thinking about buying some tech for your children this Christmas? 

Why not join ‘ParentZone’ for some advice? 
Their free Digital Parents Evening will help you prep for any new tech that may be coming into your home over 
Christmas and remind you of the basics you need to support your family online during the holidays. Join us via 

YouTube for this pre -recorded session: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RvsvvkR4400  or use this QR Code.

 
 

Or get some tips here: https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/4-tips-for-giving-tech-

gifts-this-christmas  

 

This term we will be focusing on the ‘T’ in 

our online safety SMART rules.  
Talk to your child about what they understand this to represent. What 

do they know? 
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      Some tips about technology from NOS… 

     
     

 
 

On the 7th February, we will be celebrating Safer 
Internet Day 2023. This year the national theme 
is: 

 
This year we are hoping to answer the following 
questions: 

• What issues really matter to children and young 
people? 

• What changes do they want to see? 
• How can we all work together to advocate for 

them moving forward? 
 

 
 

 

 


